
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Museum & Archives Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Susan Neale, Museum Director 
 
MEETING DATE: February 11, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Report MAAC10-004 

Peterborough Museum & Archives: “In the Spotlight” 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to advise that the Peterborough Museum & Archives (PMA) will make a 
presentation at the February 11, 2010, Committee meeting.  
 
 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Museum & Archives Advisory Committee approve the recommendation 
outlined in Report MAAC10-004 dated February 11, 2010, of the Museum Director, as 
follows:  
 
That the presentation by the Peterborough Museum & Archives (PMA) be received for 
information.  
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
 



Report MAAC10-004 – Peterborough Museum & Archives: “In the Spotlight”  
Page 2 

 

BACKGROUND 
 
The Peterborough Museum & Archives’ 2010 March Break program is offering 5 full-day 
programs for children ages 7 to 11, as well as half-day drop-in programs for children 
ages 4 to 7.  Each experienced, qualified educator will deliver a one-day program on a 
unique theme, reviewed and approved by the Education Officer.  Registration can be by 
telephone, mail, in-person or on-line: www.peterboroughmuseumandarchives.ca 
 
 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
 
 
Susan Neale 
Museum Director  
 
 
Contact Name:  
Susan Neale, MA, HBSc, BEd 
Phone – 742-7777, Ext  2471  
Fax – 743-2614  
E-Mail – sneale@peterborough.ca 
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